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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A982
Date

28 October 2008
Dear Stakeholder,

DERIVATIVE SYSTEMS SOFTWARE UPGRADE NOTIFICATION
The JSE plans to deploy an upgraded front end version of the new Derivative Trading system for the Agricultural and Equity Derivative markets on Monday 3 November 2008.  

This upgrade will address issues raised during the first week of the Agricultural market go-live as well as updates for the Equity Derivative market front end. Most of the changes will be to the NUTRON front-end and we therefore remind you to allow for enough time to download the latest version. 

The JSE has allowed ALL old front-end versions to login to-date, but as of Monday 3 November only versions greater than 1.0.0.17577 (the previous version) will be permitted access. All other versions of the NUTRON front end will no longer be able to login from this date.
In order to ensure that your trading business is not impacted, the JSE will provide various means to upgrade your front-end.

The JSE will make the new front-end available on the website for manual download as of 09h00 on Friday 31 October 2008. The link to the download will be as follows: www.safex.co.za/pub/FrontEnd_Version_17806.zip
The JSE will also deploy the new front-end into the production environment on Saturday 01 November 2008 after 10h00. This will allow all users who have downloaded the front end via ‘Click Once’ to receive the new version after trading hours. Please note that if you used ‘Click Once’ to download your front-end you will automatically be requested to download the latest version. 

The last option would be to download the front-end before trading starts on Monday 3 November 2008.

The JSE would also like to notify all Users that as of 3 November 2008, connections will be terminated every night at 03H00 – this is to ensure that users download the latest reference and transactional data.

All users are also advised that all software related to the old ATS system may now be removed from your workstations and network infrastructure.

The JSE appreciates your continued support for this initiative. Please address any queries to the relevant business owners or derivative_info@jse.co.za.
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